
Dear supporting member of “the Engineers Club of Columbus”: 
 

 
Please direct this letter to the individual in your company who is responsible  

for corporate giving and marketing opportunities 
 

       

This letter is written as an invitation to participate with the Engineers Club of 
Columbus by becoming a supporting sponsor of this year’s: 

 

Spring Golf Outing at Woodland Golf Club on Friday, May 24th. 
 

             
In past years, we have received sponsorships from engineering firms, contractors, trade associations and material 

suppliers.  We also encourage all of you associated with design and construction to take a day off from your 
rigorous schedules and come out and play some golf with friends and associates.  We expect 144 players this year.  

With your help, this year‘s outing will be very successful.  All donations will also be recognized during the 
distribution of gifts and awards. 

 
SPONSORSHIPS CAN BE CONFIRMED BY PHONE BEFORE May 21st in order to give us enough time to have 

your individual sponsorship sign printed.  You can send your check later. 
 
 

CORPORATE BEVERAGE SPONSOR      $200.00 
Your corporate name will be displayed at a prominent location near the beverages and will also be listed on the 
sponsor board in the clubhouse.  You may also designate this donation to be used for non-alcoholic drinks.   
 

CORPORATE HOLE SPONSOR       $150.00 
Your corporate name will be displayed at a prominent location near a tee box on the course and will also be 
listed on the sponsor board at the clubhouse.  

 

GENERAL SPONSORSHIP         $50.00 
Your corporate name will be proudly displayed on the sponsor board in the clubhouse. 

 
 
 

Other gifts and promotions: Corporate marketing items such as clothing, shirts, hats, umbrellas, golf 

equipment, balls, automobiles, gold bouillon, etc. can be donated for the give away portion of the event.  Please list 
these additional items below and bring them to the course on May 24

th
. 

 
 
                   Thank you in advance.  Your support will make this a fun outing for everyone. 
 

Please make your check payable to “THE ENGINEERS CLUB OF COLUMBUS.” 
 

Please return this letter and your supporting check to: 
 

Engineers Club Golf Outing Chairman 
Paul Denny, PE      tel:  614/586-0642 
1801 Watermark Drive, Suite 310   fax: 614/586-0648 
Columbus, Ohio 43215        
      Email: pdenny@elrobinson.com 


